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FURTHER ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO PLACING OF 
NEW SHARES UNDER GENERAL MANDATE

Placing Agent

Reference is made to the announcements of Sterling Group Holdings Limited (the “Company”) 
dated 17 December 2024 and 23 December 2024 (the “Announcements”) in relation to the 
placing of up to 57,600,000 Placing Shares under the General Mandate. Unless otherwise 
defined, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same meanings as those 
defined in the Announcements.

On 7 January 2025, the Company and the Placing Agent entered into a second supplemental 
letter and they mutually agreed to change the deadline for the fulfillment of the condition 
precedent of the Placing from 7 January 2025 to 8 January 2025 (or such other date as may be 
agreed between the parties in writing).

Save and except for the aforesaid changes, all the terms and conditions of the Placing 
Agreement remain unchanged and continue in full force and effect.
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